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Flakt Woods hosts free lunchtime webinar 
 
At 1pm on the 24th March 2016, Fläkt Woods’ AHU expert David Black will be reviewing 
the new requirements of the ERP legislation, which became law on 1st January 2016, and 
the requirements of Part L 2013 (enacted in April 2014) as they relate to Air Handling 
Units. 
 

He will then go on to discuss how to reduce energy 
consumption associated with Air Handling Units. 
 

This is a CIBSE approved CPD so people joining the 
webinar are eligible for CPD points and a certificate. 
 

If you would like to reserve your space on this free webinar 
please email marketing.uk@flaktwoods.com 
 

Ends 
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